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28/03/2021  18:27:052021/1435/T OBJ Andrea Coscelli Dear Nick,

I would like to object to this application.    As the final decision from the Council imposing a TPO in January 

2020 clearly indicated, this is a very old and beautiful tree.  It is visible from the street, it is 22m in height, it is 

in the Belsize Conservation area and its removal would constitute a very unhelpful precedent for the 

Conservation area and for our fight against climate change.    The evidence submitted seems to be very 

similar to the evidence that was submitted in 2019 and that was rejected and led to the Council imposing a 

TPO.  [Please treat it as confidential - The applicant is the owner of a flat in a house where, as I understand it, 

the other owners disagree on the link between the tree and the observed subsidence.   I would note that the 

house is pretty far away from the tree.]   

Best regards

Dr Andrea Coscelli CBE
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